
WENTWORTH
DARLING STREET FOOTPATH UPGRADE

As part of the NSW Government Resources for Regions Round 9 funding program, Wentworth 
Shire Council were successful in obtaining $450,000 in funding to undertake the replacement of 
footpaths in the Wentworth Shopping Precinct. This area has been identified as a priority upgrade, 
due to root systems of trees in Darling Street causing the footpath to become a safety hazard for 
pedestrians. 

Feedback is encouraged from business owners, members of the community and travellers to 
the region. Feedback to be submitted by 5pm on Friday 17 May 2024 via:

•	 Online: Scan the QR code or visit: wentworth.nsw.gov.au/have-your-say
•	 Post: PO Box 81, Wentworth NSW 2648
•	 Email: Kerren Miles - Economic and Community Development Officer at: 

council@wentworth.nsw.gov.au  |  RE: Feedback of Darling Street Footpath 
Upgrade 

For further information, contact Council on (03) 5027 5027 or visit the Council website:
wentworth.nsw.gov.au
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